Sikes, Audrey

From: Terri Garrett <tgarrett078@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 1:48 PM
To: Growth Management

Subject: Historic district

| am concerned about our historic district and proposal for mobile homes to be put there. How absurd. | was told to
contact you and request Rocky Ford's COA and all attachments.



